ISSUE 80: January 2021

www.dickinson.k12.nd.us/ foundation



Mystery Dinner Theater Cancelled

Signature Event will be Missed this Year

The Foundation's well-known event will not take place this year, but plans are already in place for next year's event. DPS Foundation director Karen Heidt states, "We did not make this decision lightly because it is such an important event, fundraiser and friend-builder. After consulting with Southwest District Health Unit and reaching out to our volunteers, we made the decision to cancel it. Hopefully, the 2022 dinner theater will be bigger and better than ever! We want to thank you for your continued support!"





The Mystery Dinner Theater has been a staple of the Foundation's fundraising activities since 2006. The night of laughter and entertainment consists of an interactive murder mystery play, themed décor and meal courses, and prizes for best-dressed guests. All proceeds of the event support the annual teacher grant program which provides materials, programs, and professional development to enrich the education of students in the public schools.

IN OTHER NEWS...

Teacher Grant Presentations

DPS teachers will present their grant proposals to the Foundation board this month. Stay tuned to find out what grants will be awarded!

Find out how you can support our programs by visiting our website: https://www.dickinson.k12.nd.us/ foundation/

10 Days of Giving

The district school counselors and social workers coordinated this drive to collect items for the DPS Pantry and Closet which offers food, clothing for all ages, winter gear, pet food and more to any family with a child enrolled in Dickinson Public Schools. The drive was a success through the collaboration of the DPS Foundation, schools, community members and businesses!

 \star 1,619 food items \star 848 other items \star \$150



Stay up-to-date on information and events by following **Dickinson Public Schools Foundation** Facebook page.